Friday. October 21. 2022

Introduction

The meeting was called to order by President Carrie Dreifurst. The blessing was given by Terry. Carrie gave a brief description of the club and our mission to the guests. She thanked players, coaches, media and visitors for attending our Girls MAC luncheon. Carrie announced that the Feather Party will be held on November 17th at Granite City. Roland asked for volunteers for the Halloween parade on behalf of Rick Palmer which will be held on Sunday, October 30th.



upcoming events

October 28th: CADS Robert Young Center

October 30th: Halloween Parade 2:00

November 17th: Feather Party @ Granite City





Presentation

Carrie introduced Nick Couzins of Channel 4 News to MC the MAC Girls Luncheon. The MAC luncheons are a special opportunity to hear directly from local school districts within the Quad Cities/Mississippi Valley Athletic Conference about their insight, player line-up and team goals for the upcoming basketball seasons. Coaches and players from each team are invited along with local media. A separate luncheon is also held for the MAC boys. Nick introduced coaches from Muscatine, Assumption, North Scott, Davenport North, Clinton, Davenport West, Pleasant Valley, Dewitt, and Davenport Central Highschools. Bettendorf High School was unable to attend. Coaches highlighted players and their support systems for the upcoming season. A few players shared about their excitement for the season. Terry announced the coaches poll for the season finish: 3rd-North Scott, 2nd-Davenport North, and 1st- Pleasant Valley. The meeting was closed with the Optimist Creed.